
 
St. Peter’s Academy – Upper KS2 Team Weekly Newsletter 

 
UKS2 Teachers/Teaching Partners: 
Mr. Jennings Class 5 Teacher 
Mrs Marston Class 5/6 Teacher 
Miss. Brownley Class 6 Teacher 
Mrs. Smith UKS2 Teaching Partner 

Homework Subject:  
 

Date:  
5.11.20 

 

This Week: 
We have: 

 REALLY, REALLY loved long division 
 Maths challenged 
 Had our first lesson of Spanish 
 Written fabulous excuses 
 Prepositioned and pronouned 
 P.E. 
 Started a block of work on autobiographies and biographies 
 Teamed to form a partnership jigsaw 
 Quizzed! 

Thank you for all the pictures, work and films from home. 
Homework:  

 
 

As part of our MFL curriculum we are using Language Angels to teach the children basic 
Spanish. This week we have been learning how to introduce ourselves and count up to 20. For 
homework this week I would like the children to practise basic numbers in Spanish using the two 
games listed below. The children all have a fact sheet that they can refer to.  The children can 
access any of the games on Language Angels using the password and user names below.    
Language Angels 
Login to Pupil’s Games section 
Username: Games 
Password: Games 
 

Numbers 11-20 Memory 
Number 11-20 Bingo 
 

Each week we will be doing a spelling test on Fridays based on the individual sheets 
in children’s planners (bronze, silver, gold).  The children know that this Friday we 
will all be doing the first 10 spellings of Bronze block 1 (unless they have an 
individual arrangement with me). Please make sure that planners are in school every 
Friday in order to keep an accurate spelling record. 
Please can you make sure that you keep up to date with your reading – the target is 6 books a 
term.  Don’t forget to enter these into your planner/diary. Please can you make sure that you 
have your diary in school every day each week so that we can write down what we have done 
each day and also use as reference resource. 
Please note that the flu vaccinations will now be done on the 9th December.  
 



Weekly and General Reminders: 
PE is on Thursday….Please bring a spare pair of shoes to change into. 
Homework due in – 13th November 

 

Thank you for helping your child with their work. Please let us know if for any reason 
they were not able to complete it. We are available for you if you have any queries 
after school or by prior appointment at a mutually convenient time. If you have 
concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or 
bullied by another child), please contact me or Mr Tomlinson immediately. Whatever 
the seriousness of the circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains 
happy and able to achieve their best. 


